Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are very excited to welcome you to the 2022-2023 school year! We are looking forward to
working together and getting to know your child. The transition to middle school in 5th grade will
come with many new and exciting opportunities, experiences, and challenges. In order to make
this new year a success, we encourage teamwork and communication from all of our Sth grade
parents/guardians!

If you would like to share any thoughts or concerns with us about your child, please feel free to
email us at:

mpanneton@lowell.k12.ma.us

jmagnuson@lowell.k12.ma.us

We strongly encourage all students to read independently and continue practicing their math
facts over the summer! Summer math and reading assignments will be due upon return from
summer vacation.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and support! Fifth grade is an important and
challenging year for students. We look forward to working closely with you to provide your chiid
with the best possible experience in the upcoming school year!

Sincerely,

Maura Panneton
Jeff Magnuson

Grade 5 Supply List:

2 different colored notebooks
1 inch three ring binder
Headphones/Earbuds

Filler Paper

4 hoxes of number 2 pencils
10 blue/black pens
Crayons/ Colored Pencils

2 large book covers

1 box of tissues

1 roll of paper towels

2 highlighters

Scissors

Lysol Wipes



